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MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Billy Grogan, Chief of Police

Date: January 10, 2022

Subject: Approval of Criminal Justice Coordinating Council Grant Award

DESCRIPTION

On December 28, 2021, the Dunwoody Police Department was awarded a 
$38,935 grant from the State of Georgia Criminal Justice Coordinating Council.  

BACKGROUND

On November 4, 2021, the Dunwoody Police Department received notice that the 
Criminal Justice Coordinating Council was accepting applications for the Law 
Enforcement Training Grant Program.

Staff attended a virtual information session related to the grant on November 15th.  

After careful consideration and internal discussions, staff applied for a $38,935 
grant in the category of Use of Force and De-Escalation requesting use of force 
simulator equipment and related items.  

This grant is reimbursable, but does not require a match. 

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the Mayor to sign the grant 
award and Finance to make adjustments to the 2022 Budget.      
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